
  Public Calendar

August 2014

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
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Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

4 5 6

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

7 8 9

10

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

11 12 13

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

14 15

Youth Rally at
Elizabethtown
Church of Christ
Youth Rally at
Elizabethtown Church
of Christ. Keynote
Speaker is Steve
Higginbotham.
Theme: “How Can I
Live Righteous?”
Details on bulletin
board in the lobby.
RSVP by July 26.

Devotional – 9th
grade-College age
Time: 6:00 pm at the
Mt. Pleasant building.
Grilling hamburgers
and hotdogs. Hosted
by Will and Kelsey
Gott

16

Youth Rally at
Elizabethtown
Church of Christ
Youth Rally at
Elizabethtown Church
of Christ. Keynote
Speaker is Steve
Higginbotham.
Theme: “How Can I
Live Righteous?”
Details on bulletin
board in the lobby.
RSVP by July 26.

SHINE Youth Rally at
Three Forks Church
of Ch
Time: 9:00 am. SHINE
Youth Rally at Three
Forks Church of
Christ. Deadline to
register is July 27.

17

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

18 19 20

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

21 22 23

Grand Opening of
Big Reedy Christian
Camp
10:00am - 2:00pm
The Board of
Directors of Big Reedy
Christian Camp invite
you to our GRAND
OPENING AND
RIBBON CUTTING
Saturday, August 23
2014 10:00 am to
2:00pm Lunch will be
provided. Come and
see what The Lord
has done at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp. Enjoy the
fellowship, singing,
food and ribbon
cutting. Bring lawn
chairs, quilts and
sunscreen.
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Benefit for Houston
Hayes
5:00pm - 7:00pm
Dinner and auction for
Houston Hayes to
help alleviate medical
expenses. $6.50 ages
10 & up/$4.00 ages 2
to 9. Hot Dogs/Hambu
rgers/Beans/Slaw/Des
sert/Drink. At Anna
Community Center.
Local Modern
Woodmen of America
members are
sponsoring this
fundraiser! All
proceeds raised from
this project will be
matched by Modern
Woodmen up to
$2,500. For more
information contact
Marlene Young,
Activities Coordinator
270-777-1182

24

Fourth Sunday night
fellowship
CANCELLED
CANCELLED Fourth
Sunday night
fellowship after
evening services.
Meal theme: Italian

L/L organizational
meeting
Lads To Leaders
organization meeting
has been moved to
immediately following
worship service this
Sunday morning in the
auditorium. Any
parent or adult who
would like to be a
volunteer to help this
year is encouraged to
attend.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Elders and Deacons
meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Elders and Deacons
meeting at 5:00 PM in
the conference
room/library.

Sun PM Worship
Service

25 26

Southern Kentucky
Bible Institute
Classes begin August
26, 2014 and continue
through November
25th.

27

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

28 29 30

31
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Sun AM Bible Study

Movie night – 9th
grade-College age
Time: Movie after the
evening worship
service at the Mt.
Pleasant building.
Pizza, drinks, and
popcorn. Hosted by
Will and Kelsey Gott

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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